Outlook 2011:

Higher Retail Food Prices Are On The Way

In 2011, the Consumer Price Index (CPI) for all food is projected to increase 2 to 3%. Both food-at-home (grocery store) and food-away-from-home (restaurant) prices are also forecast to increase 2 to 3%. Although food price inflation was relatively weak for most of 2009 and 2010, higher food commodity and energy prices have recently exerted pressure on wholesale and retail food prices. Hence, higher prices are projected to push inflation toward the historical average inflation rate of 2 to 3% in 2011.






